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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

J. H. DRAKE ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 TELEPHONE 

VICE PRESIDENT 213-572-2258 

November 15,.1979 

Mr. H. R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Amendment No. 86 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station, Unit 1 

Enclosed are three executed and thirty-seven conformed copies of Amendment 
No. 86 in Docket No. 50-206. Amendment No. 86 consists of Proposed Change No.  
84 to the Technical Specifications incorporated into the above-numbered 
license as Appendices A and B.  

Proposed Change No. 84 is a request to delete Appendix B, Environmental 
Technical Specification 4.3, "Entrainment".  

Proposed Change No. 84 would eliminate redundant efforts or study implement
ation delays due to multiple agency approval and reporting between (1) the 
special entrainment study required by the Environmental Technical 
Specifications, and (2) previously conducted and ongoing SCE studies which 
include the Federal Water Pollution Control Act section 316(b) demonstration.  

Also enclosed is Southern California Edison Company's Check No. T012228 dated 
October 25, 1979, in the amount of $4,000.00 as required by 10CFR 170.22.  

Very truly yours, 

Enclosure / 
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